
 

 

CENTRAL CHEMICAL SUPERFUND SITE 
COMMUNITY UPDATE 

HAGERSTOWN, MD / REGION 3 

EPA Reviews Site Cleanup  
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is 

overseeing the cleanup of the Central Chemical 

Superfund Site, located in Hagerstown along 

Mitchell Avenue. Construction of the groundwater 

treatment plant began in 2021 and will be complete 

in 2022. The next phase of construction involves 

stabilizing the waste material in the lagoon, which 

will occur during 2022. Remediation of 

contaminated soil and the former waste lagoon is 

estimated to be completed by 2023/2024. EPA and 

Maryland Department of the Environment will 

oversee all the construction and cleanup work. 

EPA is conducting interviews with residents and 

interested community members regarding the 

ongoing cleanup efforts. Your response would be 

beneficial in helping determine our future 

communication efforts as work at the site continues. 

For more information, visit the link or scan 

the QR code: 

www.epa.gov/superfund/centralchemical 

Would you like to receive periodic site updates via 

email or schedule an interview? Contact us! 

Eric Pollard – Community Involvement Coordinator 
Email: pollard.eric@epa.gov 
Phone: (215) 814-5535 
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https://cumulis.epa.gov/supercpad/cursites/csitinfo.cfm?id=0303260
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1650 Arch Street (Mail Code 3RA22) 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
Attn: Eric Pollard 
 

 
Official Business 
Penalty for Private Use, $300 
Address Service Requested 

 

 

FIRST-CLASS MAIL 
POSTAGE & FEES 

PAID 

U.S. EPA 
 

 

 


